

Incidence report and investigation



Christofer Edling

To: Umut Özkirimli; Cc: Andréa Björk ≥

Thursday, 22 March 2018 at 17:18

You replied to this message on 2018-03-22, 19:39.

Dear Umut,

I have tried to call you with the following information, but will do it via email instead:

I regret that I have to inform you that the Faculty has received complaint about harassment involving yourself. We have filed an incidence report and we will start an investigation according to the rules and regulations of Lund University. During this process, the investigator will hear all parts involved.

I realize that this is difficult and unpleasant news, and I wish to remind you that advice and support is available through your union representative and through the Occupational Health Service at Lund University.

The Personnel officer at the Faculty Office, Andréa Björk (cc), can answer questions about the procedure.

My advice would be to limit your interaction involving center members over the coming few days, until we have a better understanding of the situation.

Best wishes, /Christofer

Christofer Edling, Dekan Samhällsvetenskapliga fakulteten Lunds universitet https://www.soc.lu.se/christofer-edling 046-2228862